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Consideration of Appointments to the Virginia Air & Space Center Board

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Dr. Jeffery Smith's term ended on June 30, 2019, and he is eligible to be reappointed for a second
term ending October 31, 2023.

There are three other vacancies on this board.  Robert Griesmer is requesting that Dr. Christine
Darden be appointed to one of those vacancies, leaving two vacancies to be filled at a later date.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

Current Demographics

Name of Board # of
Members

# of
Vacancies

Gender Age Ethnicity

VASC            12             4 Male - 7 70 - 52 - 1 Caucasian - 3

51 - 34 - 1 Unknown - 4

Unknown
- 5

Female -
1

70 - 52 - 1 Caucasian - 1

Applicants Currently Serving on Other Board/Commissions:

Katrina Bailey currently serves on the CUC until June 30, 2023
Trina Coleman currently serves on the Planning Commission until September 30, 2022
Steven Raudman currently serves on the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board until March 31, 2022

Recommendation:
A recommendation is attached for Council's review
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